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Green Lake’s Alternative Fuel Vehicles “Rally”
Gas prices in the state of Washington are the highest in recent history.  Interested in learning about alternatives to a gas-guzzling SUV? Come to the Alternatively Fueled Vehicle Rally outside of the Green Lake Small Craft Center, Saturday, October 22nd  from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. The event will take place on the south side of Green Lake, outside of the small craft center and the golf course.  
The “rally” will feature a variety of alternatively fueled vehicles from independent companies. Electric cars, bicycles, and trucks, and natural gas-fueled vehicles will be on view. Local industry representatives and City staff will be on hand to discuss the advantages to using fewer gasoline-dependent vehicles and answer questions.

Motor vehicles are the primary source of air pollution in the central Puget Sound region. About 60 percent of the region’s emissions of the greenhouse gases that accelerate global warming come from tailpipes, and about 70 percent of the toxic air pollution is from diesel emissions from trucks, buses, ships, and other sources. 

The City of Seattle is a national leader in the integration of alternatively fueled vehicles into its fleet. Seattle Parks and Recreation, one of the city's largest departments, uses more than 60 "clean" cars, trucks and bikes.  The alternative fuel event is part of the park’s efforts to educate the public about being responsible stewards of our natural environment.

The environmental learning center unit, which offers environmental education programs year-round, is co-sponsoring the event.  For more information about participating the event, please call the Discovery Park at 206-733-9434. Vendors must be present with their vehicles.  
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